Y Pwyllgor Deisebau

Welsh Parliament

Petitions Committee

Helen Mary Jones MS Chair, Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee Welsh Parliament Ty Hywel Cardiff Bay CF99 1SN

8 December 2020

Dear Helen Mary

Petition P-05-1032 Legislate to prevent people from changing Welsh house names

The Petitions Committee is currently considering the above petition, which was considered for the first time at our meeting on 17 November.

At that meeting, the Committee agreed to note the petition and to enquire with the Culture Welsh Language and Communications Committee to ask whether you intend to do any further work to follow up progress against the recommendations reached as part of your inquiry into the Historic Environment.

The Committee has also agreed to seek time for a plenary debate on the issue in the New Year, in light of the number of signatures to the petition.

I would be grateful if you could send a response by e-mail to the clerking team at Petitions@Senedd.Wales.

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is available on our website at:

https://business.senedd.wales/mglssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=29739.

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail address above, or on 0300 200 6454.

Yours sincerely



Senedd Cymru Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN

SeneddDeisebau@senedd.cymru

0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN







0300 200 6565

Janet Finch-Saunders AS/MS Cadeirydd/Chair



Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN





Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN



SeneddPetitions@senedd.wales



0300 200 6565

Senedd Cymru

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, y Gymraeg a Chyfathrebu

Welsh Parliament

Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee

Ianet Finch-Saunders MS

Chair of the Petitions Committee

10 December 2000

Dear Janet,

Petition P-05-1032 Legislate to prevent people from changing Welsh house names

Thank you very much for your letter of 8 December inquiring about further work on our inquiry into Wales' historic environment.

I will be writing to the Deputy Minister for Culture, Sport and Tourism to ask for an update on progress with regards to the recommendations in our report of the inquiry.

The response will be used to inform the Committee's legacy report which will provide a summary of our work during the Fifth Senedd and suggested topics for any future committee with responsibility for heritage. I will ensure the response is sent to you to enable you to update the petitioners.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Mary Jones

Who Ney Jones.

Chair of the Culture, Welsh Language and Communications Committee



Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN

SeneddDGCh@senedd.cymru

0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN



✓ SeneddCWLC@senedd.wales

